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There is already a system in place. This will add an undue burden to the gun shops 

already struggling to make a living. What will the cost to taxpayers be. The ATF 

already monitors gun sales and compliance of the regulations. This would put a strain 

on millions of gun owners who depend on gun stores and gun smiths who provide us 

with the tools we use to enjoy sport shooting, hunting, and personal protection.  

 

Tax payers already pay for the ATF to provide for oversight of gun dealers. We don't 

need to pay Oregon State taxes for a job that is already being done. What's next, 

city's charging tax payers to setup more oversight of gun dealers? Enough is literally 

enough. 

 


